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Whole School Reopening from the 8th March: You should have received a text containing a 

letter from Mr Fullwood regarding the full opening of primary schools. In case you have 

missed it here is the link to the letter: https://bit.ly/3aSCgJR 

 

In addition, here is a link to the letter from Mr. Hicks that provides more details about the 

reopening https://bit.ly/3r5ateN. We can’t wait to see you all back on Monday! 

 

 

Inset Day: Monday 15th March is an Inset day, this is to facilitate a longstanding booking with 

an external training provider. Children should not attend school on this day. 

 

Parents Evening:  We will not be able to run Parents Evening as normal again this half term so 
your child’s teacher will be in touch soon to arrange a telephone or Teams meeting with you 
during the week beginning 15th March.  This will be a good chance to catch up on how your child 
has settled back into the routine of ‘normal’ school.  
 

Friday Afternoon Rainbow Club Signup: Please use this link to sign up your 
child/children to Rainbow Club on Friday 12th March: http://bit.ly/3dZGQbg 
 
This club is only open to single parent/carer working families or families where both 
parent/carers work on a Friday afternoon. Evidence will be required if it has not already 
been given. 
 

 This form must be completed every week by 2pm on Thursday afternoon if a place is required.  Please 
note that we will no longer be offering the 2:00pm collection slot for children in Rainbow club. This is to 
avoid disruptions to activities in the afternoon.   

 
 

 

Home Testing: Rapid Flow home 

testing kits are now available to 

anyone who is over the age of 18 

who lives in the same home as a 

primary school, secondary school 

or college age student. 

 

Please find further information 

using the links below 

 

Letter regarding rapid lateral 

flow testing for households - 

https://bit.ly/3sPckF6 

 

Testing Centres Flyer - 

https://bit.ly/3c1wHbv 

  

https://bit.ly/3aSCgJR
https://bit.ly/3r5ateN
http://bit.ly/3dZGQbg
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https://bit.ly/3c1wHbv


 
 
Self-Isolation Guidance: A reminder to all parents/carers that should 
anyone in your house have Covid-19 symptoms or have received a 
positive test result, all members of the household should self-
isolate for 10 days and not attend school.   
  
Please let school know if anyone in your household is self-isolating or 
has had a positive Covid test result using our out of hours email 
covidreporting@heathfield.nottingham.sch.uk   
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